
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: FW: Vegetation management regs proposal
Date: Monday, September 21, 2015 12:32:24 PM

Green Folder for tonight - under 2016 Preliminary Budget

Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline,  WA 98133

-----Original Message-----
From: Will Hall
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 12:31 PM
To: Debbie Tarry; John Norris; Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: Vegetation management regs proposal

Debbie,

I saw the budget proposal for vegetation management regulations.

As you know, Shoreline has looked at vegetation management regulations several times to address large tracts of
 land.  It has, at times, been very controversial.  I was on the planning commission in 2005 when a proposal was
 under consideration.  I was willing to support it then, and could now, if and only if (1) it includes meaningful
 monitoring and enforcement provisions, including a broad grant of permission for city staff to access the site for the
 purpose of compliance monitoring, and (2) the standard for protection of critical area functions and values is at least
 as good as it is in our critical area regulations.

Will Hall, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N
Shoreline, WA 98133
206-373-1630
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